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THE   

 

 


Dear Parents,

Amendments have been made to the government’s regulations surrounding pupil attendance at school.
From September 2013, headteachers will no longer be allowed to grant leave of absence to pupils to go on family holidays during term time.  

As a result, from September, we will not be able to issue holiday forms, and cannot authorise any absence from school due to holidays.  

Yours sincerely,

Andrea English
Headteacher
The Oaks Secondary School
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